Stacie Stebbins

Good evening. | am a concerned parent who will have young children in the area effected by this
project. It is very concerning to me that the CDC states that 'breathing in copper dusts, sprays, or
crystals can irritate your nose and throat, and cause dizziness and headaches. People who have
ingested these substances have gotten very sick and/or died'. Young children will be attending
school daily in this area. I would not want to risk potential illnesses this close to a school ground.



